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IBULLETIN
To the Faculty, Staff and Students of Southern Illinois University Edwardsville

EDWARDSVILLE

Vol. 31, No. 10 
September 28, 2000

MEMO TO: SIUE Community

FROM: David Wemer

SUBJECT: Reception for President Walker

James E. Walker will officially become president of SIU on October 1. Faculty and staff are 
invited to a reception for President Walker from 3:30-5:00 p.m. Monday, October 16, in the 
Conference Center at Morris University Center.

Please join me in welcoming President Walker to campus.
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